
  

 

WYVERN SPORT TERM 2 - WEEK 7, 2013 

 
SATURDAY WINTER SPORT ROUND 6 – SATURDAY 

15 June, 2013 

 

U9 and U10 Football Help Needed 

Dear Parents, as you may be aware, this year Wyvern 

is using GOLME goals for our U9 and U10 games at 

Tempe and Buchanan Ovals. These require some 

setting up before the first match and some packing 

away after the last match. 

 

If you are available to assist in any way can you 

please advise your coach. Your assistance in this 

regard is very much appreciated. 

 

CIS Rugby – Lucas Dorrell and Finn Walsh 

Congratulations to Lucas Dorrell and Finn Walsh on 

their selection in the NSWCIS rugby team. This is the 

first time Wyvern has had two representatives in the 

CIS rugby side for many years and is a fine 

accomplishment. We wish both boys the very best of 

luck.  

 

 
 

CIS Cross Country 

Bili Roberston, James McGregor and Joshua 

Macdessi will all represent IPSHA at NSWCIS Cross 

Country this week. All of the boys have trained hard 

and we wish them the very best of luck. 

 

AFL Paul Kelly Cup Swans Zone State Finals at 

SCG 

Next Wednesday our Paul Kelly Cup AFL side will be 

competing against the best schools in the State to 

try and win the Swans Zone State Finals at the SCG. 

The boys are all very excited about this wonderful 

opportunity to not only play on the SCG but to also 

meet some of the AFL stars from the Swans. 

 

SWANS AFL Academy Invites 

Following Wyvern’s victorious Paul Kelly Cup 

campaign in the Swans Greater Sydney Regional 

Finals, three Wyvern boys have been identified as 

showing great potential in the game and invited to 

attend the swans AFL Academy. Well done Sami  

El-Zein, Joshua Macdessi and Ned Barnett. 

 

Wyvern School Holiday Sport Camps 

Once again these holidays, Wyvern will be offering 

several opportunities for our boys to participate in 

sport camps. The rugby and football camps in 

particular are programmed to reinforce the coaching 

priorities established by our Directors in Charge of 

Rugby and Football coaching (Tim Rapp and Brian 

Dene). In addition to this, Seed Sports will once 

again be offering their multi-sport holiday program 

for those boys wanting a variety of sporting 

experiences in a fun and enjoyable environment. 

 

Sport Staff Changes Term 3 

We would like to thank departing staff members 

Stephen Findley, Andrew Wood and Tony Cross for 

their contribution to sport at Wyvern.  

 

As coach of the 11A’s football, Andrew Wood will be 

replaced by Pedro Cuccovillo and Athena Spiroglou. 

As coach of the 10B’s football Tony Cross will be 

replaced by Newington Old Boy Callum McGrouther 

and new staff member Maria Passaris. As coach of 

the 9White rugby, Stephen Findley will be replaced 

by Peter Morphew.  

 

Flyers 

The following flyers can be collected from the display 

unit near the front office. 

 Swim Squad 

 Basketball Skills  

 Wyvern Rugby School Holiday Camps 

 Multi-Sport Holiday Camp 

 Wyvern Football Holiday Skills Camp  

 

Shining Stars 

 If your son has had some successful 

sporting achievements outside of school, I 

would love to hear from you. They can be 

shared with the Wyvern community through 

this “Shining Stars” section of the Wyvern. 

 

Coming Up 

 Saturday 15 June – Round 6 Winter Sport 

 Wednesday 19 June – Paul Kelly Cup Finals 

 Thursday 20 June – NSW FUTSAL Schools 

Championships 

 

    

Neil Brunton 

Newington College – Wyvern Sportsmaster  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


